
Message

From : John Acquavella @gmail.com]

Sent : 7/30/2015 9:03:33 PM

To: Pamela Gray Intertek @intertek.com]

Subject : Re: an inquiry from one of my panelists

Thank you.

I think Dr. Marsh got the answers he needed.

Regards,

John

From : Pamela Gray Intertek < @intertek.com >

Date : Thursday, July 30, 2015 at 2:00 PM

To: John Acquavella < @gmail.com >, Ashley Roberts Intertek < @intertek.com >

Cc: "FARMER, DONNA R [AG/1000]" r@monsanto.com >

Subject : RE: an inquiry from one of my panelists

Dear Dr. Acquavella,

Sorry for the delay in responding. I was verifying a few things with our legal department.

You are correct, if your contract is with Monsanto, then there is no need for you to sign our agreements. I've also

confirmed that Dr. Marsh has received and signed all 3 of our agreements.

Thank you.

Regards,

Pamela

Pamela Gray

Administrative Assistant

Food & Nutrition Group

Intertek Scientific & Regulatory Consultancy

Tel:

From : John Acquavella @gmail.com ]

Sent : July 29, 2015 9:28 AM

To: Pamela Gray Intertek

Cc: FARMER, DONNA R [AG/1000]

Subject : Re: an inquiry from one of my panelists

Pamela:

Thank you. Would you make sure that Dr. Marsh did received the documents. Perhaps they got lost in his email.
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https://www.baumhedlundlaw.com/toxic-tort-law/monsanto-roundup-lawsuit/


With respect to me, my contract is with Monsanto. Just like Larry Kier's contract. I don't believe that I'm supposed to sign the

intertek documents. I've cc'd Donna Farmer to check.

Regards,

John

From : Pamela Gray Intertek < @intertek.com >

Date : Wednesday, July 29, 2015 at 5:39 AM

To: John Acquavella @gmail.com >

Cc: Ashley Roberts Intertek < @intertek.com >

Subject : FW: an inquiry from one of my panelists

Dear Dr. Acquavella,

My colleague, Dr. Ashley Roberts, has asked me to forward you the 3 agreements that we require all

subcontractors to review and sign. One is a reverse confidentiality agreement, one is our code of ethics
agreement, and the third is our zero tolerance contract. According to our logs, most (if not all) of the other

panelists have received these agreements, and most have signed these agreements. A few are still reviewing
the agreements. These are the only contracts we need them to sign. We will be sending an e-mail out later this

week to all the panelists outlining a few other minor details, such as our reimbursement policy, hourly rates,

where to send your invoices, etc.

Meanwhile, if you have any questions about any of these agreements please do not hesitate to ask. Otherwise,
please send me a completed copy of each agreement by e-mail: _lntertek.com .

Thank you,

Regards,

Pamela

Pamela Gray

Administrative Assistant

Food & Nutrition Group

Intertek Scientific & Regulatory Consultancy

Tel:

Fax:

From : John Acquavella n@gmail.coml

Sent : July-28-15 10:48 AM

To: Patricia Borror Intertek; Ashley Roberts Intertek

Cc: FARMER, DONNA R [AG/1000]

Subject : an inquiry from one of my panelists

Patricia/Ashley:
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Gary Marsh asked me this morning when he will receive paperwork and a contract from you. I'm sure the other panelists are

wondering also. What can I tell them?

Regards,

John

Valued Quality. Delivered.
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